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July 1, 2016 

PRESS RELEASE 

Registration fees are now available via Skyward FamilyAccess for current students for the 2016-2017 

school year.  Please logon to pay for the required registration fees and transportations fees, if applicable, 

as soon as possible.  The credit card convenience fee will be waived for the month of July so please 

pay your fees early.  

In addition, registration for the 2016-2017 school year is now available for new students. For additional 

information please visit our website at Mokena159.org. The instructions for the 2016-2017 Online 

Registration for New Students can be found under the Parent cube and scrolling down “Registration. All 

documents required for new students can be found under this link. 

Attention parents of students entering 4
th

 and 6
th

 grade, you will have to resubmit and verify your 

student enrollment forms online. 

If you have any questions regarding this message, please contact district office at 708-342-4900. 

 

http://images.pcmac.org/Uploads/MokenaSchoolDistrict/MokenaSchoolDistrict/Sites/PagesLevel2/Documents/Online_Reg_New_Parent_Letter_2016-2017_%281%29.pdf
http://images.pcmac.org/Uploads/MokenaSchoolDistrict/MokenaSchoolDistrict/Sites/PagesLevel2/Documents/Online_Reg_New_Parent_Letter_2016-2017_%281%29.pdf

